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Dear Sir or Madam,
Please find attached my objections to the above planned changes.
Derek Downer,



Martlesham Neighbourhood Plan 

Objections to Suffolk Coastal District Council 

Further to the proposed changes to the boundary between Martlesham and Woodbridge 
involving Seckford Heights and the Woodbridge Town Football Club site. I could not object 
more strongly to these changes for the following reasons:- 

a. It is quite obvious that Woodbridge Town Council are only interested in obtaining 
more council tax revenue and especially for the proposed extra 212 houses to be 
built on the Football Club site. 

b. It would be very convenient for Mr Notcutt in his plans to develop the site. 
c. No thought has been given to the extra traffic this would generate. 
d. It is obvious that Woodbridge Town council are short of sites in which to develop 

their greed for more tax revenue. 
e. We understand that Martlesham Parish Council would prefer for us to stay under 

their jurisdiction and so would we. 
f. Finally the Woodbridge Town Council tax precept is higher than Martlesham and 

why should we therefore be expected to pay more for no benefit what so ever? 

Yours truly, 

Derek Downer.   

 




